

Date

7 March 2019

Your ref

Our ref

C&F/S&LL/LS/hw

Dear Parent or Carer

School Strike for Climate Change 15 March

You may have seen recent media coverage concerning the decision taken this week by the Education Committee to allow pupils to participate in the School Strike for Climate Change on 15 March. I thought it would be helpful to clarify the position.

Edinburgh schools will be open and operating normally on 15 March. We recognise that some pupils may wish to participate in the Climate Change protest and have agreed that any pupil who does not attend school on the morning of Friday 15 March to participate in the School Strike will be marked as an authorised absence - if their parent/carer has written in advance to confirm their absence, and to accept full responsibility for their safety.

If your child wishes to participate please write to your school in advance to confirm they have your permission to participate and that you will be responsible for your child during their absence.

If you have any questions please speak to your Head Teacher in the first instance.

Yours sincerely,

Lava dreevery

Lorna Sweeney

Schools and Lifelong Learning Service Manger

Schools and Lifelong Learning, Communities and Families
Level 1.1, Waverley Court, 4 East Market Street, Edinburgh, EH8 8BG
Tel 0131 469 3138 E-mail lorna.sweeney@edinburgh.gov.uk

